
From the Pastor                                        August 14, 2022 

  

         We have much to PRAY about in 
these challenging days in which we live.  
Our failures are usually prayer failures.  
May we unite in ONE ACCORD as disciples 
of old to receive that which the Lord de-
sires for us to have. We have not because 

we ask not - James 4:2.   
 Prayer is asking with a heart of submission.  May we 
not pray selfishly but for the GLORY OF THE LORD!  Keep 
praying with INTENSITY for revival fires to be kindled in the 
fabric of our souls.  Someone has truly said we need REVIVAL 
FOR SURVIVAL.  Souls are at stake. 
 

 
 

PRAY as all of our children return to their   
respective schools.  Pray for their protection 
and provision.  Remember our own FCA as 

classes resume August 22nd.  We’re thankful 
for our staff that give of themselves in this ministry. 

 

 
 

PRAY for the upcoming ladies retreat coming up on                         
September 16-17.  There is a sign-up sheet in 

the foyer for donating sodas/water bottles for 
the retreat.  If you could help, please sign up.  
Also, if you’d like to donate $$ for door prizes,                

please see Mrs. Tyree.  Thank you! 
 

 

 

PRAY for our Sunday School teachers 
and for all those who attend BIBLE 

STUDY.  Renew yourself to the time of 
coming each Sunday morning. 

 

 
 

  



 

Stewardship Report 
 
 
 
 
 

Tithes & Offerings…….$   8,173.61 
Faith Promise  .................    1,139.00 
Other Missions ...............         80.00 
Building Fund .................         20.00  
Miscellaneous  .................       584.00 
 
Total ................................$  9,996.61 
                                                          

 

ADVISORY BOARD MEETING is being                              
rescheduled.  Listen for announcements. 

 

 
 

PRAY  for the many special projects we need to consider.  
(Ex. paved parking lot, new bus, new van, carpet, etc…)                     

A special prayer sheet will be distributed for your prayer 
time.   Intensify prayer for our property 

needs.  We praise the Lord for how                       
He is going to SUPPLY!   

 

 
 

PRAY for our special 9-11 SUNDAY.  Join us as 
we honor our first responders during the 

evening service.  Pray for our special guest 
speaker, Steve Scheibner, and come hear a great testimony.  

His book will be given to all first responders.   
 

 
 

PRAY for our 81st Homecoming Celebration!  
Dates are October 1-2.  Our special guest is 

Evangelist Calvin Allen. 
 

 
 

Serving In The Nursery 
 
 
 

 
Sunday Morning: 

Barbara Brooks 
 

Sunday Evening: 
Judy Berryman 

 

Wednesday Evening: 
Myra Whitley 


